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I have lived in OR most of my adult life. I am used to mail-in voting, and I admit that it 

is convenient, and I like having several days to weigh issues & actually vote. 

HOWEVER - a little patriotic inconvenience is worth it - providing ID at the polling 

place is a good idea. Most of the country votes in person. So should we. I support the 

idea of a Federal/State holiday to make it easier as well. Overall, I support in-person 

voting. 


